C65.

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

From:

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Vaughan By-Law to Restrict Protests within 100 Meters of Schools, Hospitals and Places of Worship.

Date: Sunday, June 16, 2024 6:00:41 PM

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

I'm writing to share my support for the Vaughan By-Law to Restrict Protests within 100 Meters of Schools, Hospitals and Places of Worship. My children's school (Eitz Chaim) had to close early at the beginning of March, to protect the children from protests happening near by. This should not have happened and should never happen again. Please show your support for children of all faiths by passing this by-law to protect them and limit disruption to their schooling.

Thank you, Avie Herman